
SHS Band - Board Meeting
April 16, 2024

Called to Order: 7:00pm

Minutes from the March meeting have been received, approved, and posted to the
website.

I. Treasurer Report: presented by Treasurer, Jana Harrison:

March 2024

Beginning 4,689.46

14 Deposits 3,579.58

3 Checks 861.37

Ending 7,407.67

The treasury report has been approved.

II. Officer Reports:

President - John Cundiff for Roger Guzman:
● Officer Reports:

Fundraising - Paula Clark:
● Spirit Nights:

○ Chick-fil-a- made $150
○ Panera- made $61.98
○ Chipotle is tonight unit 9pm- we get 33% of sales
○ Manny’s Tex Mex is coming up on May 8th- it’s all day, must

dine in, 20% of sales (alcohol does not count)
● Need volunteers for Mattress Sale

○ Please post advertising graphic on your social media
○ Parents volunteers sign up through Charms
○ How far can they deliver?
○ Sheets, pillows, mattress covers, etc. are also being sold

● Calendar Fundraiser
○ We have a Band Booster Venmo Account! Thank you Jana!
○ Start Wednesday, May 1st (Announce at New parent meeting

on April 30th)
○ Do group incentives for meeting different goals (Ex. donuts,

pizza, ice cream)



Volunteers – John Cundiff:
● Mattress Sale- adding volunteer sign up in Charms
● Need volunteers for registration:

○ Friday- (Set up around 5:30pm); Need about 6-8 parent
volunteers; mostly percussion & Colorguard)

○ Saturday- (Start at 8:00am-12:00pm), Need about 12-14
parent volunteers (remainder of the band)

● Google Form Questionnaire (Carianne Rapp will help; April 30th- new
parent meeting & Band registration)

Hospitality – Nicole McBee:
● Band Banquet is Thursday, May 16th from 6-9pm@The Atrium.

○ Food (Desperados)
○ Doors open at 5:45pm, 5:30pm for seniors
○ Volunteer Sign ups in Charms soon
○ Senior gift
○ Photo Booth
○ Tickets will be $30. Seniors are free. (Start selling April 17th,

cut off May 9th)
○ Mr. Bickerstaff will be sending out a post about collecting

Senior pictures for the slide show.
○ Sell the slide show to parents?

Colorguard - Sara Brideman:
● Winterguard is over- had a great season! Varsity got 5th of NTCA!
● A few students performing at Solo and Ensemble this week.

Merchandise – Teresa Cundiff:
● Looking to sell hats, clear bags, and stickers for cars/ cups
● Will have a show shirt again this year
● Rally Rags? Croc charms? Earrings?
● Have left over merchandise (selling at New Parent Meeting)

Uniforms - Kristina Scoggins:
● Nothing new
● Please return uniforms (40 marching uniforms still out)

Communications - Jeff Bickerstaff:
● Keep up to date on posts…lots of information coming out
● Band Board nominations:

○ Special Meeting for elections on April 29th
○ Information has been added to the website about the different

board positions that are open
○ Sending out a post about positions as well.
○ Went through each position & what is open & what is becoming

open



○ If you want to serve in one of these positions, please email the
contact & c.c. Mrs. Taylor

○ If more than one person runs for a position, we will have a vote.
Each person can do a quick 1-2 introduction.

Adjourned Meeting: 7:29 pm
Next meeting: April 29th @ 6pm


